
 
 
From: Varina Zinno   
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2019 10:12 AM 
To: Rep. John Lincoln <Rep.John.Lincoln@akleg.gov>; Rep. Geran Tarr <Rep.Geran.Tarr@akleg.gov>; 
Rep. Grier Hopkins <Rep.Grier.Hopkins@akleg.gov>; Rep. Sara Hannan <Rep.Sara.Hannan@akleg.gov>; 
Rep. Ivy Spohnholz <Rep.Ivy.Spohnholz@akleg.gov>; Rep. Chris Tuck <Rep.Chris.Tuck@akleg.gov>; Rep. 
David Talerico <Rep.David.Talerico@akleg.gov>; Rep. George Rauscher 
<Rep.George.Rauscher@akleg.gov>; Rep. Sara Rasmussen <Rep.Sara.Rasmussen@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Email in support of Jason Bruno for DEC Commissioner  
 
Hello House Resources Committee, 
 
This email is to show support for Jason Bruno as DEC Commissioner. Jason is highly qualified for this 
position and his testimony in Senate Resources affirmed this. 
 
I have worked with him previously as a volunteer for AMA and was impressed with his knowledge, 
qualifications, enthusiasm, and determination. He will be an asset in this position. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Regards, 
 
Varina 
 
Varina Zinno, M.Sc. 
Project Geologist 
Millrock Exploration Corp. 
 


